
 

 

 
“The right of the people to bear arms, shall not be infringed.” 
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                      Lunenburg Sportsmen’s Club 
               PO Box 523  
January 2023         Lunenburg MA 01462 
        
       www.lunenburgsportsmensclub.org 

BUSINESS BAR 
 
Building update:  We are 
still working to restore 
power.  There has been 
some issues with the 
replacement transformer. 
All indoor activities will be 
pending repairs, as the 
weather gets colder, we 
have had to winterize to 
keep pipes from freezing. 
 
MEETING   
 Next meeting will be 
January 10th, 2023. supper 
at 6:30pm , meal will be 
Stew. Due to rising cost of 
groceries, the dinner will 
increase to $7 per person 
 
MEMBERSHIP Dues 
Dues may be brought up to 
date by sending a check 
made out to the Club to:  
Lunenburg Sportsmen’s 
Club at PO Box 523 
Lunenburg MA 01462 
Or bring your dues to the 
club during a member 
meeting or contact Lindsay 
Melvin our new member 
secretary at 
linjade_7@hotmail.com    
Single Member   $50 
Family - w/children  
under age 15-$75 
additional $10 for Junior 
members age 15-17 with 
adult membership. 
 
REMINDERS: 
The combination to the 
gate has change on 
September 13, 2022 
Contact Lindsey above to 
verify your membership is 
active and get the new 
combination. 
 
 

Website: Our new website is up and running.  It can still use a few tweaks, but 
at least it is updated.  If you have any questions, please Text Carmen at 978-
732-8816 
 
Gun Safety Classes.: There have been none set up due to the power issue. If 
you have any questions, please call Alan Herget at 978-790-1845.   
 
Rifle and Pistol:  The ranges have slowed down due to the cold weather.  If 
you see something that needs attention, please let us know. If trash needs 
removed and you can help, please bring it to the dumpster in the main parking 
lot. Trash pick up for the Dumpster is the first Thursday of every month. 
 
Building Target Frame instructions have been posted on the website Firearms 
page for you to make and use at the ranges when practicing.  Follow the 
measurements and you should be good to go.   
 
Rules to remember:  Please keep all shots in the Berm, no skeet, trap or hand 
thrown items.  Shot guns to be sighted in with SLUGS only and within 25 yrds 
of the berm.  
No shooting before 8:00AM Monday thru Saturday and no Shooting before 
9:00am on Sunday   
Be sure and fly the Red Flag in the red box on the Flag Pole. Remember 
shooting still needs to cease a ½ hour before sunset. Thank you.   
 
 

ARCHERY LESSONS: Our fall session has ended, we are planning the 
winter session to start on 1/14/2023.  The 9 am session is already full, but we 
still have room at 11am, if you are interested, please contact Carmen Sarver 
via text at 978-732-8816 or email at dcjs@comcast.net for questions.   
We plan to open on Thursday evenings from 6:30pm to 8pm for archery 
practice. 
This is depending on when the power will be restored. 
 
ARCHERY LEAGUE  The fall archery league has ended, the winder league 
is due to start up on 1/11/2023 at 7:30pm. This will be a 450 round on the 
colored 3 spot targets, 3 arrows per end. It will run for 10 weeks.  If you 
would be interested in joining our leagues contact Carmen Sarver via text at 
978-732-8816 or email at dcjs@comcast.net Again, this is depending on the 
power being restored. 
 
If you are still using the outdoor archery field, please avoid target 1 and target 
2 if someone is shooting on the pistol range. as it is unsafe. The outdoor 
ranges are free to members. 
 
 


